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Notice of Press Conference

On Monday 12 November 2018, at 11.00, at the Holy See Press Office, Via della Conciliazione 54, a press
conference will be held to present the International Study Convention on the theme “The Holy See and Catholics
in the post-war world (1918-1922)”, on the occasion of the centenary of the end of the First World War. The
Convention, organized by the Pontifical Committee for Historical Sciences, will take place in Rome from 14 to 16
November 2018. It will be held in two distinct locations: the first two days at the Pontifical Lateran University, and
the third day at the Hungarian Academy in Rome.

The speakers will be:

Fr. Bernard Ardura, O.Praem., president of the Pontifical Committee for Historical Sciences;

Professor Don Roberto Regoli, director of the Faculty of History and Cultural Heritage of the Church of the
Pontifical Gregorian University.


